
 
Post High School Transition Fair 
Monday, Nov. 4, 2019 
5:30-8:30 p.m. 
Northshore School District / Administrative Center 
3330 Monte Villa Pkwy, Bothell, WA 98021 
 

 
www.nsd.org 

 

You’re Invited! 
 
What:  Post High School Transition Fair sponsored by Northshore School District 
Who: Northshore secondary families receiving special education services 
When:  November 4, 2019, 5:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
Where:  Northshore Administrative Center, 3330 Monte Villa Parkway, Bothell 98021 
 

   
Do you have questions about guardianship, 
employment services, or travel and community 
access?  
 
Do you know what you are doing after high school? 
 
 
 
 

The evening will begin at 5:30 p.m. with guest speakers in the board room. Throughout the evening, parents 
can speak with agency providers at informational tables in the lobby.  
 
Program Participants: School to Work, Developmental Disabilities Administration (DDA), Division of Vocational 
Rehabilitation (DVR), Metro Transit, Northshore Wranglers, Provail, and more! 
 

RSVP:       Need an Interpreter? 
Shannon Phanhthavilay    Contact Crystal Stephens 
425-408-7737      425-408-7733 
sphanhthavilay@nsd.org    cstephens@nsd.org 

The Northshore School District will make every effort to provide accessibility to events, meetings, and 
programs to individuals with disabilities. Please contact the building principal where the activity is occurring or 
Director of Human Resources, ADA officer, at 425-408-7622 to request special accommodations. 

 
Strengthening Our Community Through Excellence in Education             

 
Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any court or administrative 
tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or awards. 
 




